Dear Parents of Academy Seniors,

Another school year is soon to be complete. Having your son or daughter as a part of the Academy has been a tremendous joy and blessing. With the busyness of this time of year, we have some information regarding upcoming seniors' activities that you will find helpful.

Our Faculty/Senior Breakfast will be held on Friday, May 16. The breakfast will begin at 8 a.m. in DC 202. This is a special time for both the seniors and the faculty to reflect and share testimonies. Dress for this event is class casual. Graduation practice will be held in the Gym from 9:30-11:00 a.m.

We will be reserving special seating for the parents of the 2014 seniors for Graduation. You, as a parent of a graduating senior, will be allowed to reserve **up to 14 seats**. These seats will be marked with your family name. We would ask that additional seats not be saved until 9:00 a.m. on the morning of graduation. Please call the office to reserve seats at (920) 206-2366; seating will be on a first-come-first-serve basis, beginning at the front and working back. **Reservations may be made beginning Wednesday, May 6, at 8:30 a.m.** 

Each senior will need to bring a **framed 5X7 elementary age picture** and a current **framed 8X10 senior picture** to the Academy office no later than **Friday, March 20.** These pictures will be part of a special display, so please send pictures in frames that can stand up on the display tables. **Photos need to be a nice headshot and the outfit in the picture must be within school dress code.** Also, graduation DVDs will be made available for purchase.

We rejoice in the goodness of the Lord! Thank you for your faithful support of MBA. May God bless you!

Sincerely, Dr. Lane Hansel Principal

LH/jld